
WANTED 
INVASIVE PLANT SIGHTINGS 

 

 

 

             WILD CHERVIL                                                   WILD PARSNIP                     

 

 

 

To:  Green-Up Day Volunteers 

From:  The Pomfret Invasive Species Committee 

 

While you're looking for TRASH, you may also see PLANT PESTS. 

 

Wild parsnips and chervil are coming up, and the photos above are what they look 

like in the early spring…now! 

 

If you notice these invasive plants, please let us know WHERE they are growing.  

(But don't touch without protective gear; their sap can produce a rash.) 

 

Thanks! 

 

Joanna Long  JrudgeL@sover.net 

Betsy & Ron Rhodes  Rhodes@sover.net 

Alan Graham  Alan.C.Graham@gmail.com 

 

 

P.S. If you would like more information about invasive plants in Pomfret and/or 

the Committee’s work, please contact us!  
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